
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOOD RECALL NOTICE 
ALLERGEN WARNING 

Gluten Free Holdings Ltd 

Pavillion brand Beef and Gravy Pies (360g) 

Batch 17916 Best before 08 JUL 25 
 

 

 

Attention customers 

 

Gluten Free Holdings Ltd is recalling the above product due to the presence of an 
undeclared allergen (Milk). Beef and Cheese Pies were incorrectly packaged into Beef 
and Gravy Pies packaging. 

  

If you have an allergy or intolerance to milk and have purchased this product, 
please do not consume. If you have consumed this product and have any concerns 
about your health, seek medical advice.  

 

If you are not allergic to milk, this recall does not affect you. 

 

Gluten Free Holdings Ltd wishes to apologise to our customers for any 
inconvenience that this may cause. Affected customers may contact us for a full 
refund at the number or email below.   

 

Gluten Free Holdings Ltd:  
03 381 1886 
sales@pavillionfoods.co.nz 
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